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PLTA BOARD MEETING MINUTES:  NOVEMBER 17, 2020   

Introduction 
 

Location of Meeting: Tele-Conference Call 
Call to Order Time: 7:24 MST 

Adjourn Time: 8:05 MST 
  

Board Members Present: Tom Seifert, President  
Scott Noga, Director at Large 
 Greg Hall, Director at Large 

  

Board Members Absent: John Fant, Vice President 
Lisa Wolf, Secretary 
Jen Hood, Treasurer 
Laura Steere, Director at Large 

  

Other Attendees: None  
  

Last meeting:  Tuesday, October 20, 2020 
September minutes posted for review: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 

September  minutes approved: Wednesday, October 7, 2020  
Next meeting: Tuesday, December 15, 2020  

Summary of Decisions Made 
 No decisions were made.  

 Participants recommended discussion of file storage methods for next meeting 

 Participants recommended updating and posting list of first aid kit content for backcountry use 

Treasurer’s Report was unavailable 

Secretary’s Report was unavailable 

No Official Business was conducted 

Meeting Content 
Participants filled most of the hour telling wildly exciting stories of llama mishaps 

Greg Hall: “Wayward Trailer Dumps Llamas” 
Tom Seifert: “Wolves Lay Siege to Llama Camp” 
Scott Noga: “Rowdy the Pack Llama Rides a Landslide” 

 

In conjunction with their tale telling, Greg, Tom and Scott discussed what needs to be included in first aid kits  They 
suggest that the board creates and posts recommendations for first aid kit contents. 
 

Means to exchange large files such as videos and image albums was also discussed with Dropbox being identified 
as a possible solution to Board project needs.  

Announcements 
The next Board meeting will be Tuesday, November 17, 2020      


